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Weekend Events 

Saturday 

Golf Outing – cancelled by 

golf course 

 

8 p.m. – Cornhole at shuffle-

board courts-weather permitted 

 

Upcoming Event 

October 7 – Friendsgiving Pot 

Luck Dinner  Sign up on the 

bulletin board to bring a 

traditional thanksgiving item – 

turkey, side dish, vegetable or 

dessert to our annual Friends-

giving Pot Luck.  We need at 

least 10 families to sign up 

this weekend for event to 

happen.  People signed up can 

check in with the office (860-

859-1424) on Thursday 

between 1–2 pm to see if event 

is on.  
 

Store/Office Hours 

Until Close On 10/9/23 

Monday – Thursday   1 – 2 p.m. 

Friday               11 a.m. – 6 p.m. 

Saturday           11 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Sunday             11 a.m. – 4 p.m. 
 

 

Electric Turn Off & Invoices 

Please know electric will be 

turned off at most campsites 

this fall.  Final invoices will be 

mailed to campers by the 

middle of October. Please pay 

these invoices within one month 

to avoid late fees.  

 

 

Winter Storage Payment 

If you have not paid your winter 

storage or electric for August, 

remember to pay it by closing 

day, October 9, 2023.  

 

Sign Up Sheets In Office 

Sign up sheets for water system 

winterization service, winter 

boat storage, site clean up and 

monthly payments are in the 

office.  Boat storage must be 

paid upon sign up.  Winteriza-

tion and site clean up are billed 

in the spring.  Campers signing 

up for site clean up in the spring 

will be charged a higher rate 

than sites signed up in the fall.   

 

 

Off-Season Visits To Camp 

Please know the gates to camp 

will remain open until after 

Thanksgiving weekend.  This is 

to provide passage for site 

clean up and we can not 

guarantee that passage by car 

will be available due to work 

being done by tree workers and 

Frontier Communications.  Day 

or night camping is not allowed 

after close of camp on October 

9.  After Thanksgiving week-

end, gates will be closed.  Any 

camper wanting to gain access 

to camp should call ahead and 

prepare to park at the barn area 

(please don’t block barn doors) 

and walk to your site.   

 
860-859-1424 

 

Trailer For Sale On Site 

On site #88, a 2018 - 30’Jayco 

Flight 287 bhs with a queen bed 

master bedroom and double 

bunks.  The camper has 2 TVs, 

shed, camper cover and a newer 

26 x 12 deck. 
 

 

Recycling At LLC In 2024 

Next year our recycling system 

will take on a new look.  We 

will have a “cardboard only” 

dumpster that we’ll be asking 

that all cardboard be flattened 

before placing into the dump-

ster.  Next to the cardboard 

dumpster will be single stream 

recycling bins for all other 

recyclables.  Do remember that 

when you throw a plastic bag of 

recyclables into a single stream 

dumpster, those items will go 

right into the trash.  All this 

information will be reiterated 

next season.  
 

 

One More Thank You 

A big thank you to all our 

campers as we go to the finish 

line of another great camping 

season of making summer 

memories.  A special thank you 

to all who participated in 

events, sponsored an event or 

hosted a poker run or campsite 

crawl stop.  Our fabulous 

camper participation makes 

Laurel Lock a special place that 

people want to come back to 

year after year.  Thank you.  
 

 

Sign Up For WiFi by October 9  
 

 

Go Huskies!!! 


